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SPEAKER INFORMATION 
 
 

Date:  Wednesday, November 15, 2017 
Event:  Outreach/Communications Track 
  “Marketing WaterSense – Bathrooms and Beyond” 
Time:  9:30 am – 12:30 pm 
 
 

Veronica Blette 
Chief, WaterSense Branch 

Office of Wastewater Management, U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 
Phone:  202 564 4094 

Blette.Veronica@epa.gov 

 

Veronica Blette manages the WaterSense program in the United States Environmental 
Protection Agency’s (EPA) Office of Water.  
 
Prior to Ms. Blette’s current position, she served as special assistant to the director of 
the National Drinking Water Program and led the EPA’s Drinking Water Infrastructure 
Financing Program.  
 
Before joining the EPA in 1997, Ms. Blette worked in the academic research and 
environmental consulting fields on projects investigating the effects of atmospheric 
deposition on soils and water quality. She has a Bachelor of Arts in Geology from Smith 
College and a Master of Science in Geology from the University of Massachusetts at 
Amherst. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


